INSTITUTO DE ESPANA
EN LONDRES

102, EATON SQUARE,
LONDON SWIW 9AN
TeEL. 01-235 1485

19th May, 1982

Mr. M.W. Wheeler,

Honorary Secretary,

The Anglo Catalan Society,
Dept. of Linguistics,
University of Liverpool,
P.0. Box 147

Liverpool L69 3BX.

Dear Mr. Wheeler,

Thank you for your kind letter of the 17th.

The Instituto de Espafa will be very pleased
to hold the meeting of the Anglo-Catalan Society on Friday 19th

November next and on the following Saturday.

On Thursday November 18th, Professor Antonio

Marfia Badfa Margarit will contribute to our cultural programme
of this Institute by giving a lecture on "La formacidén del castellano

y del cataldn en la Espafia Medieval". He will stay in the gpartment

for invited guests at this Institute.

Qur invitation to him was made in collaboration
with Dr. Walker as an opportunity to invite the Rector de la
Universidad de Barcelona to your Annual General Meeting.

Yours/sincerely
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